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Agenda Item 
Item 4. E. - Notice of multi-year engagement with Redpath and Company for Financial Audit Services 

Prepared By 
Linda Loomis, Administrator 

Summary 
Redpath and Company is required to notify clients that have entered into multi-year contracts for audit services every year 

that the contract is in effect.  Redpath called as required, so staff is advising the Board that notice was received as required. 

The agreement between the LMRWD and Redpath is attached for the Board's information. 

Attachments 
Agreement for financial services between LMRWD and Redpath and Company 

Recommended Action 
No recommended action 

 

Executive Summary for Action 
Lower Minnesota River Watershed District Board of Managers Meeting 

Wednesday November 20, 2019 
















